
 

Pickup Day Punjabi School of GSSWH (GURDWARA SAHIB PORCH) 

Books, White boards, Assembly Folders, Backpacks, T-shirts  

Saturday, September 12    11:30 AM to 12:00 PM 

(No exceptions please) 
 

 

 

 

 

 

VERY IMPORTANT TO KEEP THE TRAFFIC FLOW: 

Enter from the Right side of Driveway (as you face the Gurdwara Sahib) 

Exit from the Left side of Driveway (as you face the Gurdwara Sahib) 

 

Before pickup:  On an 8 ½ x 11” sheet of paper, you must write in dark 

lettering the Student(s) name including Last name. 

For example: AMANDEEP SINGH SETHI 

Place this paper on the passenger side window of your vehicle – either 

taped or held up to the inside of the window. 
 

When you arrive at Gurdwara Sahib:   
 

Stay in your car! This is VERY Important. 

Follow the flow of traffic.  Do not roll down your window. 

Make sure the sheet of paper containing the Student Name is hanging on 

the inside of the passenger-side window & visible to the person standing in 

the porch of the Gurdwara Sahib. 

 

Wait in your vehicle while the packet of your student is retrieved. 

POP YOUR TRUNK and we will place the packet(s) in the back of your 

vehicle. 

 

Take good care of the white board.  At the end of the year you will be 

returning the white board and eraser back to the school. 


